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Dear Editor,  

 

thank you for your letter of February 19th and the possibility of submitting our manuscript titled 

"Importance of genetic polymorphisms in liver transplantation outcomes" for consideration for 

publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.  

We thank the reviewer for recognizing the presented mini-review as a good scientific effort. We have 

corrected several typos and additionally revised manuscript for grammar and language. 

We hope that the manuscript will be suitable for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.  

Thank you again for the privilege of submitting our work to World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anna Mrzljak, MD, PhD, FEBGH 


